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Vizzy® Pickleball Collab Sweepstakes 
 

 The major prize winners are: 

     

First Name Last Initial City State/Prov Prize Description 

Steph R Stamford CT 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Kathy L Seattle WA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Lynn N Lafayette LA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Claudia F Rocky Mount NC 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Michelle H Okeechobee FL 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Candace B Bradyville TN 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Yolanda W Brooklyn NY 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Deborah Y East Brady PA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Troy S Cypress TX 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Colin R Powder Springs GA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Karina M Lake Elsinore CA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Doris K Sacramento CA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Jamie B Newark DE 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Catherine A Shickshinny PA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 
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Mabel F Miami FL 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Kathy V Deforest WI 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Amy K Eveleth MN 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Dawson D Lubbock TX 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Sybil E Estes Park CO 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Liz B Colchester CT 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Lisa P Tolland CT 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Tom S Sheboygan WI 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Kimberly B Proctorville OH 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Anna B Stayton OR 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Gwen C Abingdon VA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Joseph C Sunnyside NY 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Jodi H Tigard OR 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Susan C Exton PA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Bridget C Las Vegas NV 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Patricia C Lehigh Acres FL 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Claire S Glendale CA 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Amanda J Fort Walton Beach FL 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 
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Jessica W Richmond TX 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Dina F Dayton NV 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

Miguel F Shiner TX 

Pickleball collab t-shirt, sweatshirt, pair of 
shorts, hat, premium pickleball paddle, and 
metallic sports duffel bag 

     


